
Submitter: David  Klaus  

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure: HB2601 

I am writing to oppose this bill because it would redirect investment away from 

traditionally safe energy stocks into riskier renewable stocks. Remember Solyndra? 

Nuff said. 


